
 
 
 
 
 
Product Information Notification  

 
 
December 7, 2022 

 

Product Information Notification (PIN): Update to Impinj Speedway Multi-Pack 

Shipping Label 

Dear Impinj Customer, 

As part of our continuous improvement process, Impinj will be implementing a different shipping label for the 

multi-pack box (max. 6 single-pack boxes in each packaged box) of the Speedway products. This improvement 

will prevent mislabeling with a visual differentiation.  

There is no change to the form, fit, or function of the product. The label has the same paper and adhesive and 

was previously qualified. 

Note: The shipping label for the single-pack (max. 1 pc in each packaged box) will not change. 

New Label (Multi-pack only) Original Label 

 

 
 

  

 

The new label will be introduced starting January 16, 2023. Customers will continue to receive packages with 

the original label until inventory is depleted. 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact your Impinj account manager or the Impinj support 

team at support@impinj.com. 

Thank you, 

 

Nikhil Bagri 

 

Sr. Director Product Management, Connectivity Devices 

Impinj, Inc. 400 Fairview Ave N #1200 \ Seattle, WA 98109 

www.impinj.com 

 
  
  
For a downloadable version of this notification, please view the customer notification on the Impinj Support 
Portal.   

mailto:support@impinj.com
https://go.impinj.com/e/818783/2022-03-31/l9wfs/313032845?h=DbReYftGFHxSUVNDPR1jzSq7Bez5R8WhgrmxOmRuOXQ
https://support.impinj.com/hc/en-us/articles/11793855594771

